
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Committee of the Whole (1) Dec 3, 2024 Item #15
Date: December-10-24 8:28:17 AM

 
From: Elsa Leggieri  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 8:08 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] Committee of the Whole (1) Dec 3, 2024 Item #15

 

 
I completely support Councillor Marilyn Iafrate and Councillor DeFrancesca efforts regarding
the Member's Resolution to recommend to Council to support a provincial feasibility study to
take back Hwy 407. 
 
I think asking the province to implement a one year pilot program that will subsidize or
eliminate tolls for dedicated truck lanes on Highway 407 and evaluate the impact on traffic
congestion and efficiency is a timely and practical path forward.
 
Elsa Leggieri
Resident, Ward 1
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